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15th June  2018
Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are really in the midst of the busy end of the academic year at the moment. Year 6 classes have survived their residential to Balcombe Wood and seem to have had a wonderful time. My thanks again to all the staff that have organised the trip and accompanied the children. Year 2 children enjoyed their day trip to Escot Wildwood on Tuesday. Thank you to staff and to the parents who volunteered to accompany the children. Well done to children in 4SD who performed an excellent class assembly yesterday and spoke with great energy and humour. Children have also enjoyed preparing for sports day.
Next week is a very busy week at Littletown. We have sports days for Nursery, Reception and Key Stage One on Tuesday and Key Stage Two on Thursday. On Wednesday children will have class photos in their current classes – please see further details below. Thursday morning Class 1CV will hold their class assembly in the school hall after drop off. 

Before the end of the Summer Term I will be holding information meetings for parents in the school hall. These will offer an opportunity to hear the content and rationale behind the School Development Plan for 2018-19 as well as an opportunity to taste food samples from our new School Dinners provider from September ‘Fresha’. I was hoping to confirm dates and times in this newsletter , but am awaiting confirmation of when Fresha can attend to do this so will write to you separately with information when I know. 

Lastly, you will have noticed the board has gone up advertising the date and time of the PTFA Summer fete as after school on Friday 6th July. Please put this in your diary as it looks to me like it is going to be a brilliant event. 

Yours faithfully,
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Mr Perkins

Principal 
News from the children
Nursery 

Spencer “We all went on a Treasure Hunt.” 
Reception 

Joseph “In PE we have all been practising for Sports Day.” 

Penelope “We have been learning about sea creatures.” 
Year 1 

Amelia “In Art we drew pictures of Storms with chalk.” 

Keria “We have been practising for our class assembly.” 

Year 2 

Josh “In Topic we have been learning about the World Cup.” 

Logan “We went to Escot and made our own name tags.” 

Year 3 

Tom “In PE we have been practising for Sports Day.” 

Dexter “We have been researching rainforest animals and plants.” 

Year 4 

Neve “Our Class Assembly went very well.” Oliver “In Maths we have been making and reading line graphs.” 

Year 5 

Charlie “In Outdoor classroom we made a fire.” 

Alfie “We have been learning about Shackelton's Voyage.2 

Year 6 

All of Year 6 “We loved our Residential!” 

News Reporters: Amelie and Jacob 

Editor: Harry
Staff News 
Today we say a fond farewell and a thankyou to Miss Leach and Mrs Pemberton who both leave their roles supporting children in Nursery. I’m sure you will join me in wishing them the very best for the future.

On Thursday we will welcome back Mrs Bodgin for a Keeping In Touch day as she gets ready to return to our staff team in September following maternity leave. 
Messages 
Message from Little Troopers

To celebrate Armed Forces day on the 30th June the Little Troopers will be running a colouring competition to create a new design for a helicopter, truck, tank or Navy Frigate.

The Little Troopers will be selling the sheets for 25p for 1 or a £1 for 4.  They will be going around to classrooms from Monday 18th to Friday 22nd to sell pictures and will be collecting in all designs on Wednesday June 27th.   Winners to be announced in assembly on June 29th.

All proceeds from the competition will be given to the Charity 'Help for Heroes'.
Online safety (Fortnite)

For parents of Year 5/6 children especially. Please be reminded the game Fortnite actually has a 12+ rating (a minimum for any game where you can speak to others online). It is possible that this feature can be turned off if parents are concerned and would prefer their children to play the game individually. Please see the following link for guidance:
http://www.askaboutgames.com/advice/parental-controls/
Class photos

On Wednesday next week we will be having whole class photographs in the school hall.  Please email admin@littletown.devon.sch.uk by 12.00 noon on Tuesday 19th June stating your child’s name and class/es if you     DO NOT want your child in the class photographs.  Thank you.
Sports day reminders

Please refer to sports day letter sent out last week. Children can wear P.E kit for the whole day. Please remember water bottles and sun hats. 
School events/Dates 
Week beginning 18th June :
	Monday
	Tuesday
	Wednesday
	Thursday
	Friday

	Nursery outdoor classroom
Year 6 swimming


	Nursery and Reception sports day
Year 1 and 2 Sports day
	Class photographs
	Year 3 and 4 Sports day
Year 5 and 6 Sports day 

Class 1CV assembly 
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